Three Valleys Municipal Water District
THREE VALLEYS Grand Avenue Well Construction
MWD June 3, 2019 - January 2020
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Dear Neighbors:

Three Valleys Municipal Water District (TVMWD) completed a well drilling project in August 2018. The next phase
of the project is to equip the well, which began in June. The project involves construction of a water pipeline from
the well site on Grand Avenue to the Miramar Treatment Plant.

The Grand Avenue well will be used to help the District meet the water needs of the area by making use of the
local groundwater supply.

Construction of TMVWD’s Grand Avenue well equipping project and Golden State Water Company’s pipeline
system improvements are not interdependent, but completely separate projects. The projects were dependent
on separate budgets, designs, approvals, permitting, procurement policies, and availability of construction
contractors. As a result, the timing of each project could not be predicted and scheduled to occur concurrently.

Construction activities will occur between the hours of 7:00 am to 5:00 pm. Pipeline construction within the local
streets will be completed November 2019. The full project completion is expected January 2020.

We appreciate your patience during this time as we strive to enhance local water supply reliability.

For additional information, please contact Ben Peralta, Project Manager
at (909) 621-5568. For emergencies, after hours contact the TVMWD
on- duty operator at (909) 241-6757.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.
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